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Lowell Elementary School -

Lowell Elementary School PHONE — 532-3900 - FAX - 532-3949
2150 Hunter Road, Indpls, IN 46239
v‘v Kim Griffin, Principal VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT:
Michelle Stierwalt, Administrative Asst. http:/flowell. warren.ki2.in.us/Lowell/
WARREN MONDAY IS A BLUE DAY FOR LUNCH | Lunch cost for student - 82.05 per day ** Extra Milk — 50
The Future Begins Here AND SPECIALS cents **Lunch cost for adult - $3.40 per day.
|

Welcome to the 2016-2017 school year! We are looking forward to a great school year. We invite parents tfo visit any time and to let us
know if you have any concerns or questions. YOU ARE AN IMPORTANT PART OF THE LOWELL FAMILY!

WE ARE LOWELL
Our theme at Lowell this year is "We are Lowell...this is our house!” - Civility, Order, Respect, Excellence. We are encouraging students to

| Week of May 22, 2017-May 26, 2017

ATTENTION 4TH GRADE PARENTS

The PTA makes the end of the year very memorable for the 4th graders. Wednesday, May
24th is the 4th Grade Celebration at Lowell 7:00pm. Friday, May 26th the 4th graders will go
to Post Road Christian Church for a party. We will depart school at 9:00am and return at
2:00pm. If you would like to help chaperone or donate drinks, snacks, paper goods for the par-

ty, please contact Kelly Thomason at 532-3900 or Kthomasol@warren.k12.in.us.
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M Registration for K-4 2017-2018

| NEW students to Lowell may now enroll for 2017-
EDUCATION:: 2018 school year. RETURNING students will regis-

Join us For Lowell’s Summer S.T.E.A.M. CampTues- || ter for classes on July 18, 2017 from 12:00pm-8:00
day, June 13th 6:00-7:30 pm pm. Requirements for registration are the official

birth certificate, immunization records, gas or

electric bill, lease or deed. If applicable, court pa-
Tuesday, June 27th 6:00-7:30 pm pers indicating the custodial parent are also need-
ed.

Tuesday, June 20th 6:00-7:30 pm

July 11th 6:00-7:30 pm

o Meg
Each night will have a different theme to include (ELONELLY X
Science, Technology, Engineering, Art, and mathe- Q\u\mj(e%;'g ‘
S o Rts#e;f"g‘

matics into the activities.

FOLLOW US! Will you be attending Lowell next year?
Facebook : Although it doesn’t seem possible, within just a few
short months the 2016-2017 school year will be draw-

Lowell Elemen
owe ementary ing to a close. In order to facilitate a smooth transi-

School tion to the next grade for your child, we are asking
Twitter: you to notify our school office if you will
@LowellElementai NOT BE RETURNING to Lowell for the 2017-2018

school year. Thank you for your help!




A Note from the Principal_

Dear Lowell Families,
We have had a great week at Lowell. See below for some awesome highlights!

e

Congratulations to our Robotics Team for being recognized at the School Board meeting this past week.

A big thanks to our Warren Police Officers for visiting some classrooms this week and reading books
about safety to our students!
And they loved seeing the police car too!!
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DATES TO REMEMBER , : .
: Warren’s Tennis Team came to visit
5222017 Ist grade field trip our students this week! They read
5/24/2017 4th Grade Apprecia- books to the_chlldren _durlng their visit!
tion We love having our high school role
7:00pm models in the building!! Thanks for
5/25/2017 3rd grade field trip taking time to do this!!
5/26/2017 4th grade party
Post Road Church
5/29/2017 No school
5/31/2017 Core Celebration
6/1/2017 Field Day
Last day
7/18/2017 Registration 12-8
7/31/2017 1st day of school




What a whirlwind week! From start to finish you were an Last Day to pick up medication
incredible volunteer, and because of your dedication and Ce
from the clinic is Thursday,

hard work, our Book Fair was a great success. Our me-
dia center earned $1200 in cash and $661 in Scholastic June 1Ist. If you have any ques-

! i ' .
Dollars! Thank you so much forlyour commitment of time tions please contact Nurse Jan at
and energy to this important project.
317-532-3905.

Adriana Zi mmer, Candice FIl gpg, Nichole Chamberg§,
Stephanie Lickliter, Greggl|lllLreffinger Susi e Hbward,
Deanna Mason, Rachel Hi ggi He—art—iret St—o—f—er—
Elaine Loftus, Marissa Temp Pd.LLIBIRkRYeBQ@KSAREIDUE'Mar y
:\(4'0 ung D Sa;nant h a MYawt Er , Ni ¢ ‘Plea§earérﬁ|ﬁod}%urcﬁ'f'|6§o Re} d,
i ss el t on, i ss reemanj
g trf it " Mrs.v&fer is%o-
Sincerely, ing end of year inventory.
Thank you for you help!

Sue Ellen Vawter
Media Secretary
PROMOTIONS AND RETENTIONS
During this time of year, we are once again reminding students of the importance of hard work and citizenship at
Lowell. Decisions will be made during the next few weeks, regarding grade placement for next year. Grade place-
ment is based on many factors, such as academic achievement, work habits, attendance, age, and physical and
emotional development. Students will normally progress from grade to grade after demonstrating that they have
met academic requirements. A pupil’s parent or guardian will be asked to participate in a conference regarding
progress and grade placement if retention is being considered. Final determination of a student’s promotion or
retention will be made by the professional staff of the school.
If your contact information has changed LOWELL HATS
please help us by contacting the office at The Lowell award hats are provided free to each
317-532-3900 so we can update records! If student when they enroll at Lowell. These hats

p o are used for award pins that the students earn
you have recently moved please provide a each year. Students receive the hats to take
copy of your current lease/mortgage state- home when they finish fourth grade. If a student
ment and utility bill to the office leaves before fourth grade and wishes to pur-

.. ’ chase his/her hat, we charge $6.00 cash for the hat.

This will help make a smooth N If you are moving and wish to purchase your
start to the 2017-2018 school childis hat, stop by thel of fice
year! chase your hat.
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The curriculum in the EXCEL program is differentiated and faster paced. Students will work above grade
level.

@SIHNENNBY (G adGdzRSyida gAft NBYIFIAY Ay GKS LINEINI VY
Questions may be directed to the Office of Innovation and Improvement at 317-869-4355 or Isponsel@warren.k12.in.us

Parents/Guardians may recommend their child for the EXCEL program. Please complete the 2017-18 EXCEL Parent
Recommendation Form for Grades 3 (2017-2018), 4 (2017-2018), and/or 5 (2017-18) by the May 31, 2017
deadline.
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